NEW MONASTERY FOR THE
CAPUCHIN POOR CLARE SISTERS

We are asking for donations to help the Poor Clare Sisters fulfill their dream.
St. Joseph parish is donating the land behind the south baseball field, at the corner of Rios.
Donations to be made out to:

Diocese of Pueblo
Poor Clare Nuns Monastery Fund

God’s Peace and let’s help fulfill the Poor Clare Sisters’ dream!

Remember: Every little Bit Helps







